SUPERVISOR’S REPORT

April 9th, 2024

I would like to set up a future meeting with Fiacco’s about the stone pile .
Included at this meeting - Shain Brunet, Harold Blandin and myself.

| plan to hire a bookkeeper in the future to take over Sharon’s old position.
In the meantime, however, Vicki and | will learn the job.

I want to hold a special meeting regarding the library after the school budget
Vote and after the library board has provided us with the documents | am
Requesting from them tonight.

All the new Board members need to fill out payroll paperwork. You can be paid monthly
or at the end of December. Bill or Karen will provide us with the forms.

At this time Bill Dashnaw has informed me that the original Highway Personnel files need

To be left at the Town Offices. According to him, Shain can come in and review the files,

And make copies for the barn but the originals are supposed to remain here. Edwards does not
Handle it this way and it didn't used to be done like that here so | am going to check into

It more.

The Town of Hermon received $250,000 last year from St. Lawrence County to be used
Towards our water system upgrade (DeKalb received $250,000 also). St. Lawrence County
Wanted an update on how and where this money was used. Bill Dashnaw informed me
That it has been used and he is checking on what expense it went towards.

We do not need to do a motion to request an inventory at the Town Barn, according to
Bill Dashnaw. He said one is required every August automatically.

Cathy (. Race



